
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE
CITY OF ROMULUS

ROADS VACATION

Notice is hereby given that the City Council of the City of Romulus, has scheduled a Public Hearing
to be held in the Romulus City Hall Council Chambers, 11111 Wayne Road, Romulus, Michigan
48174 on Monday, June 12, 2017 at 7:00 p.m. for the purpose of taking testimony on the proposed
vacation of the following roads:

That portion of Venoy Road (a gravel road not in use) between Ecorse Road on the north
and Smith Road on the south; and That portion of Henry Ruff Road (a gravel road not in
use) between Ecorse Road on the north and proposed Vining Road on the west.

Written comments may be submitted to the attention of Ellen Craig-Bragg, CMC, City Clerk, 11111
Wayne Road, Romulus, Michigan 48174-1485, no later than 12:00 o'clock noon, Monday, June 12,
2017.

Ellen L. Craig-Bragg, CMC, Clerk
City of Romulus, Michigan

THIS IS AN OPEN MEETING

This notice is posted in compliance with PA 167 of 1976 as amended (Open Meetings Act), MCLA
41.72a (2) (3) and the Americans with Disabilities Act. (ADA).
Individuals with disabilities requiring aids or services should contact the City of Romulus Clerk's
office by writing or calling the following: Ellen L. Craig-Bragg, Clerk, 11111 Wayne Road,
Romulus, MI 48174; 734-942-7540.  A copy of this notice is on file in the office of the City Clerk.
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